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First name: Dodd

Last name: O&amp;#39;Neill

Organization: Rummel Construction Inc.

Title: Vice President

Comments: Rummel Construction has been engaged with the Hermosa project since October of 2017. We
currently have 95 full-time employees that work at the mine site, of which 85 of them are from the Tucson,
Whetstone, Rio Rico and Nogales area. The economic benefit this project allows for our local employees and
their families is unmeasurable.

South32 has always made safety and environmental stewardship their primary goals during the construction
process. They have sincerely demonstrated to our company their unwavering commitment to providing a safe
workplace for our employees, while at the same time being a great steward of the land. South32 has the full
support from Rummel Construction Inc. on their quest to receive state/federal permits and allow this mine to
move forward and continue to provide safe, high-quality jobs for our local employees and our company.



